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23rd April 2024 

Dear Families 

 

Prague Boys Choir - Cornwall International Male Choral Festival 

 

I am delighted to let you know that all the children who are not at camp will be 

attending a choral workshop as part of the Cornwall International Male Choral 

Festival.  On Thursday May 2nd 1:15-2:30pm at Chapel Street Methodist Church we are 

lucky enough to have our workshop with the Prague Boys choir who will be performing 

for us as well as taking us through some activities.  

Following lunch at school, we will leave at 12.30pm and will travel to Greenmarket by 

hired coach.  We will then walk down to Chapel Street Methodist Church.   

After the event we will walk the children to the playground at Penlee Park.  Please 

collect your children from the playground at 3.15pm.  Parking is available nearby at 

Wellfields car park.   

It is essential that children come in appropriate clothing and footwear.  Although we 

are hoping for a warm day, it could be sunny, windy or wet.  A sun hat, sun cream 

and warm (possibly waterproof) clothes are advisable. 

In order to help cover the cost of transport, we would be grateful for a donation of £5 

per child. Your contributions help to ensure we can go on similar trips in the future. 

 

 

Best regards 

St Levan Team 


